to organize a resumed conference. It is the policy of the Govern-
ment to ensure that, for its part, the Final Act is implemented as
soon and as completely as possible. Copies are being sent to all
Federal Government departments and agencies concerned, to provincial
governments and to non-governmental organizations whose co-operation
is essential to the carrying out of Canada's responsibilities under
the Final Act. Copies are now available to the public through the
outlets of Information Canada.

Domestically, we are examining what changes should be made in our
present practices to meet the moral commitments we have accepted.

In our bilateral relations we are using the document to provide
guidance in communiqués, agreements and treaties. Multilaterally,
consideration is already being given to the matter of implementa-
tion in two United Nations bodies, the Economic Commission for Europe

and UNESCO.
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